
Every Picture Tells a 

Story 

I am aiming to include pics of our cars so 

please send me any fav ones you have of 

your car. 

This first pic is of Gordon ‘s 2cv leaving 

the  National  in June. What a super week-

end. 

Lead Story Headline 

    LES SLIMES ! 
January 2017 

 

What’s Com-

ing Up 
 

Club Meeting 

Thursday 19 

January 

The Royal Oak,  

Wineham 
 

A social evening 

time to chat and 

swap 2cv stories 

STOP PRESS 
Les Slimes has a new editor....me, John Chaplin. Simon 

after many many years  has handed over the baton of 

issuing our newsletter. A huge thanks from us all ,Simon, 

for all your work in keeping this hitting our doormats 

each month.  

I have had to rush this one out this month so please 

bear with me as I learn and aim to produce the quality 

you have come to enjoy. 

Newsletter of the South Downs Escargots a member group of 2cvGB Article and 2cv news always welcome.  

Please send copy and pics to John Chaplin (biker1@btinternet.com) 


